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MEMORANDUM

TO: THE HONORABLE MUF1 HANNEMANN, MAYOR
OFFICE OF THE MAYOR

VIA: WAYNE M. HASHIRO, P.E., MANAGING DIRECTOR

OFFICE OF THE MANAGING DIRECTOR

FROM: DR. ERIC S. TAKAMURA, P.E., DIRECTOR
DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENTAL SERVICES

SUBJECT: CARROLL COX

We strongly recommend that Mr. Gox be restricted to escorted visits to any City
facilities due to his attempts to discredit City work at the Waimanalo Guich Sanitary
Landfill and certain wastewater treatment plants.

cC. Corporation Counsel




